From: Trocolli, Ruth (OP) [mailto:Ruth.Trocolli@dc.gov]

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 8:11 PM

To: Bupp, Susan

Cc: Walter, Stephen C; Brinker, Keith; Nath, Rick; Knapp, Brandon; Arash Parham; Patel, Prakash N;
Ganvir, Ravindra (DDOT); Lytle, Delmar (DDOT); Rupert, Lezlie (DDOT); Lewis, Andrew (OP)
Subject: RE: CSX VAT Archaeological Work Plan- Approval/Concurrence Email Status

Susan-

We have reviewed and approved the revised archaeological work plan for the project. Please notify the
SHPO before the work on eligible site Virginia Avenue Site (52SE062) commences.

Cheers-

Ruth

Ruth Trocolli, Ph.D., City Archaeologist
DC Historic Preservation Office

Office of Planning

1100 4th St. SW, Suite E650
Washington, D.C. 20024
202-442-8836

ruth.trocolli@dc.gov

http://planning.dc.gov/page/archaeology-district-columbia






